
Town of Temple, NH 
Minutes of CIP Meeting 

January 29, 2015 
 
Committee Members Present:  Chair Connie Kieley, Gail Cromwell, Tedd Petro, Gary 
Scholl 
 
Absent: Mary Beth Ayvazian, Barry West  
 
 
The Chair called the meeting to order at 2:02 p.m.   After discussion of the latest 
information from Tim Fiske, it was voted to put the loader into the CIP for purchase 
in 2015 at $159,000.   The number may be revised before town meeting but for now 
that is the best number for planning.  
 
The wording of the recommendation of the Police Cruiser was changed for clarity.  
 
The short Report written for the Annual Town Report was approved with only a few 
minor corrections.  
 
Gary promised a new copy of the spreadsheet and graph for inclusion in the report 
by Monday at the latest.    
 
The full CIP report was approved as amended.  The committee expressed their 
thanks to Connie for all the work she has done on both documents.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:35.  
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Gail Cromwell 
 
 
 
 


